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Dear Families, Students, and Community Members, 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 school year! Our dedicated staff has been working diligently over the summer to ensure 

a strong and successful start. We take great pride in the continued growth and excellence within our district, and we 

are excited for all that this new year will bring. 

As we head into the fall, we’re thrilled to see increasing student involvement in our extracurricular programs. The 

enthusiasm and energy surrounding these activities speak volumes about the strength of our school community. 

Please join us in giving a warm welcome to our newest staff members: 

● Olivia Lorenzoni, Art Instructor 

 

● Lauren Hicks, Occupational Therapist 

 

● Jon Lorenzoni, Middle School Math Instructor 

We are excited to have them on board and look forward to formally introducing them to our school community soon. 

Academically, we are confident in the steady growth we anticipate this year. With our committed educators and 

supportive partnerships—including those with local businesses, technical colleges, and universities—our students 

will continue to gain access to expanded learning opportunities both in and beyond the classroom. 

I am truly looking forward to another successful year marked by student achievement and district-wide progress. 

Together, with fresh updates and an inspired team, we will continue to “Prepare and Educate Children for Lifelong 

Success.” 

Let’s make this a year of teamwork, resilience, growth, and bold learning as we challenge ourselves physically, 

mentally, and academically. 

Here’s to a fantastic year ahead! 

Warm regards, 

 

Nathaniel Burklund 

Superintendent, School District of Niagara 


